From:

Sent: Wednesday, 14 October 2020 2:32 PM

To: RRAT, Committee (SEN)

Subject: negative affected by the proposed changes to the Export Grant Scheme
Categories: Form letter

Dear Sir

We are an existing exporter.

We will be greatly negative affected by the proposed changes to the Export Grant Scheme.

We ask that public hearings be held, so that the effect on our future export endeavours can be properly assessed.
Kind regards





